PERU MISSION TRIP PLANNING MEETING
JANUARY 25| 6:30 PM

ST. PATRICK MAIN CHURCH ROOM 2

The 2024 Peru mission trip will be June 30 to July 6. If you are a
returning missionary or if you are interested in learning more about
the Peru mission trip, our next planning meeting will be Thursday, | &
January 25, 2024 at 6:30pm in the St. Patrick’s Main Church, room 2.}

If you are curious about the Peru Mission trip but are not able to §i
attend this meeting, please feel free to contact Paul David at '
847-373-2008 or pdavid821@comcast.net.



https://www.stbrigidcatholicparish.org/
http://www.tinyurl.com/SBscripture
mailto:pdavid821@comcast.net

